
Wolfpack Early Learning Academy 
Program for 4-Year Olds

Opening September 13th, 2022

This program will open at the former Dodson Elementary School 
on Jones Street in Wilkes-Barre on September 13th 2022!

If you have a child who will be 4-years old by September 1, 2022 and you are 
interested in a FREE full-day program, please call 570-574-8110.




